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DISTRICT OF COQUITLAM CENTENNIAL CELEBRA7

A meeting of the District of Coquitlam Centenr
in the committee room of the Parks and Recreat

' at 8:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 10, 1966. Pr
man; Mrs. S. Currie, J. Robinson, R. Mitchuk a
Secretary.
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The Chairman recommended Mrs. Currie as Vice Chairman, seconded by R. Mitchuk
and agreed.

Additional Committee Members

Moved by J. Robinson, seconded by R. Mitchuk that Co. Clarke approach R.
Boileau and T. Killingsworth~ and that R. Mitchuk contact P..Filia.trault, to
see if they would be willing to serve on the committee.

Carried

Minutes November 24, 1965

Moved by J. Robinson, seconded by Mrs. S. Currie that the minutes of November
t24, 1965 be adopted as circulated.

Carried

Building Committee Minutes

Moved by Mrs. Currie, seconded by R. Mitchuk that the minutes of the Building
Committee meeting of February 3, 1966 be accepted.

Carried

The Chairman reported that initial sketches for the building would be ready
in 2 or 3 weeks and another meeting will be called shortly.

Programme Committee

Additional suggestions made to the Committee were to contact the Firemen's
Benevolent Association who are planning a childrens event in the arena, and
the Kinsmen, whoare planning a 3 day Family Festival, with a view to giving
the events a Centennial atmosphere.

Tree Planting Ceremony

Moved by J. Robinson, seconded by R. Mitchuk that the secretary contact the
Reeve to officiate at a tree planting ceremony to officially mark the
opening of the Coquitlam celebrations.

Carried

The ceremony is planned for the Municipal Hall, with the tree to be moved
later to the Centennial Building site.

Banners and Signs

The meeting suggested that the Programme Committe obtain costs on both the
purchase of banners and the renting of'same from Vancouver. The Chairman
agreed to bring before Council the matter of new "District of 'Coquitlam" signs,
with a Centennial motif, at entrances to the Municipality.

Other Programme Notes

Local organizations to be contacted re special events and speakers.
Historical Society, (President R. Sanderson) interested in events and'wil-
ling to display some of their items.
Mrs. W. Thompson and Mrs. G. Richardson are interested and would reactivate
the Coquitlam Drama Club.
Inter-denominational Church Service - to be held on the Sunday of the main
week of celebrations.

C'. 
Motion

Moved by. J. Robinson, seconded by R. Mitchuk that the minutes of ,the Programme
Committee be accepted. -continued­



Official Centennial Blazers

The Chairman announced that the purchase of blazers had been approved by
Council and requested that D. Cunnings make the necessary arrangements.

Centennial Calendars

R. Mitchuk requested the secretary to pick up from his office a list of
merchants willing to sell the calendars.

Centennial Medallions

Moved by R. Mitchuk, seconded by. J. Robinson, that we order 100 centennial
Medallions immediately.

Carried

Motion
Moved by. R. Mitchuk, seconded Mrs. S. Currie that' we write the School Board
asking tem to consider giving each school student a Centennial Medallion
to be supplied by this Committee at 40¢ each.

Carried

Correspondence

The following correspondence was received and filed.

The Provincial Committee

1. December 28 - Centennial Caravan information
2. December 22 - Boy Scouts Bonfires
3. January 28 - Canadian Pioneers information
4. February 22 - Re Grant application
5. February 22 - Dynamic Displays
6. March 4 - Centennial article in Beautiful B.C. magazine Spring 1966.

7. North Vancouver Centennial Ball Invitation
8. City of Chilliwack re Centennial Celebrations
9. Consolidated Centennial Services. Secretary to complete form attached

and add that we are arranging for decorations locally.
10. B.C. Transit Society - The committee recommended that,as we have no

authority to donate land that this be referred to council.
11. Canadian Design 167 Booklet.

Publicity

Newspaper Series - Moved by Mrs. Currie, seconded by J. Robinson that newspapersC' be contacted regarding a series of anecdotes as told by pioneers.

Carried

Paper Place Mats

This was another publicity suggestion. Mr. Robinson is to obtain prices on
the paper mats and school art classes are to be contacted by the secretary
regarding the design; possibly a map of Coquitlam with pertinent information
added.

Adjournment

Moved by R. Mitchuk, seconded by Mr. Robinson that the meeting adjourn:
9:55 p.m.

Carried
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A meeting of the District of Co^ tlam Centennia Committee is held in the
Committee Room of the Parks an, Recreation Office, nette Avenue, on
Thursday, April 14, 1966 at 7.30 P. M. Present were Vice-Chairman Mrs. S. Currie,, i4i'm
Mrs. J. Schwab, Mr. R. Mitchuk, Mr. R. Boileau, Mr. T. Killingsworth, Mr. J. Robinson,
staff D. Cunnings.

Indtoductions

Pb

Mrs. Currie welcomed Mr. Boileau and Mr. Killingsworth to the District's
Centennial Committee.

Minutes of March 17, 1966

Moved by Mr. Mitchuk, seconded by Mr. Boileau
That the minutes of March 17, 1966 be adolted as circulated.

Carried

Senior Citizens Award

Mr. John Dicaire of the Maillardville Old Age Pensioners was present at the
meeting and the meeting requested Mr. Dicaire to assist the Centennial Committee
of the District of Coquitlam by securing names of residents 74 years of age or older
to be honoured at a later date.

Centennial Blazers

Moved by Mr. Mitchuk, seconded by Mr. J. Robinson
That Council be requested to purchase the complete uniform, including both the
blazer and pants, and that the said uniforms be supplied to every member of the
Centennial Committee.

Carried

Committee Membership List

The secretary was requested by the Vice-Chairman to circulate the members with
an up-to-date membership list.

Building Committee Submission

Mr. Russcher of Russcher, Hansen architectural firm tabled the drawings for the
District of Coquitlam's Centennial Social r ecreation Centre. Building Committee
Chairman Mr. Ken Webber congratulated Mr. Russcher on the excellent design; however,

1 the meeting tacitly agreed that the budget given the architect was causing him to
have to design a building that was not really meeting the needs of the community.

Building Committee Meeting

Mrs. Currie requested the Building Committee to meet within the next two weeks to
review the plans as presented in light of the discussion that took place and that
particular emphasis should be given to;

1. The size of the crush area,
2. the traffic circulation,
3. the existing service areas,
4. to what extent are the committee rooms convEr.tible to other activities such

as Arts and Crafts, -
5. storage facilities,
6. the orientation of the kitchen. r

Moved by R. Mitchuk, seconded by R. Boileau that the proposal be'referred back to the
building Committee for their immediate study and action.

, Carried

-continued-
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Date of Building Committee Meeting

Mr. Webber is to set the dite and time.

Co. Clarke joined the meeting at this time.

Vocational School

Co. Clarke requested the Building Committee to take into consideration the exterior
design of the Vocational School, as it will be the largest building in the Civic
Centre Complex.

Centennial Building Site

The meeting was advised by Mr. Russcher, building architect, that the site given for the
building is regretfully in a hollow and will require considerable sand fill before
the building can be constructed. Co. Clarke informed the meeting that the Board of
Works could very easily look after the preparation of this site.

Centennial Lapel Pins

Centennial Lapel Pins were issued to Mrs. Schwab, Mr. Boileau, Mr. Mitchuk,
Mr. Killingsworth and Mr. Robinson.

Centennial Caravan

Mrs. Currie was named co-ordinator of this programmeand the meeting was advised by Mr,' 
Mitchuk that the Centennial Caravan will be advertised on the Shcpping Centre ~J
marquee and by the remote radio station that will be sited on the parking lot during
the visit of the Centennial Caravan.

41
Caravan Posters

Moved by Co. Clarke, seconded by Mr. Killingsworth
That the staff not be authorized to purchase any posters advertising this
Centennial event.

Carried ,

Centennial Committee Budget

The Chairman requested Mr. Mitchuk to proceed with drafting this document.

Centennial Coins

The executive secretary was requested to supply the banks with a number of coins when
they are received by this office.

Father Fretchette's Letter of Resignation
Q

Moved by Mr. Boileau, seconded by Mrs. Schwab
That Father Fretchette's letter of resignation not be accepted- and that he continue to
receive minutes of this committee and function within his job limitations.

Carried
Centennial Sign for the Municipal Hall

This matter was to be tabled until the Chamber of Commerce have determined the design
of the District of Coquitlam entrance sign.

District of Coquitlam and Fraser Mills Centennial Book

Mr. Killingsworth was appointed to chair this Committee project and seek the co-
operation of the Chamber of Commerce, the Historical Committee and Municipal
Department Heads.

Front Cover Competition

Moved by Co. Clarke, seconded'by Mrs. Schwab
That the design of the front cover go out to competition among the art students of thf

r),
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senior high schools in School District #43, and that a $25.00 prize be established.

Carried

' Cover Competition Committee Chairman

Mrs. Currie named Mr. Stibbs to assume this responsibility with the deadline for

entries being set for May 31st, 1966.

Tree-Planting Programme

We were advised by Mrs. Currie that the Tree-Planting Programme is to be on
Wednesday, April 20th, 1966 at 4:00 P.M. on the lawn of the Municipal Hall, 1111
Brunette Ave., and all members of Centennial Committee should make every effort

to be present.

Bronze Plaque

Co. Clarke requested the executive secretary to check with Mr. Don Jackson of

Carlberg Jackson Associates regarding the cost of a plaque to commemmorate this

event.

Tree-Planting Ceremony Guests

Executive Secretary was instructed to contact all municipal organizations and leading

citizens by letter anent this important ceremony.

Centennial Boy-Scout Cook-out

. Mrs. Currie advised the meeting that Lieut-Governor Pearkes would, in all likihood,

be in attendance at this year's Centennial Boy-Scout Cook-Out in Blue Mountain Park

and that this committee should contribute financially to the programme.

Moved by Co. Clarke, seconded by Comm. Killingsworth
That the Centennial Celebration Sub-committee be empowered to work with the Boy-

Scout co-ordinating committee and be further empowered to expend a sum not

exceeding $300.00.

Carried

Centennial Fishing Derby, Como Lake

This matter is to be placed on the agenda of the Celebration Sub-Committee meeting.

Committee Addition

Moved by Co. Clarke, seconded by Mr. Mitchuk
That the Executive Secretary write a letter to Mrs. Scott, 1128 Cottonwood Ave.,
New Westminster asking her to serve on a sub-committee of the District's Centennial

Committee.

Policy

Moved by Mr. Mitchuk, seconded by Mr. Boileau
That all sub-committee members of the Centennial Committee be provided with official

Centennial pin. J

Carried

Beard Growing Contest

This matter is to be placed on the agenda of the next Celebration Sub-Committee meeting.

Adjournment

Moved by Co. Clarke, ,seconded by Mr. Boileau
That the meeting adjourn.

Carried

01 ...........................CHAIRMAN

...........................SECRETARY
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June

A general meeting of the District'of Coquitlam Centennial Celebrations#
was held in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Hall, 1111 Brunette Avenue,
on Wednesday, June 15th, 1966, at 8:00 p.m.

Present: Co. J. P. Clarke, Chairman; Mrs. S. Currie, Mrs. J. Schwab, R. B. Stibbs,
K. Webber, T. Killingsworth, R. J. Mitchuk, Mrs. M. Rines, D. L. Cunnings, and,
during the building discussion, architects K. Russcher and A. K. Hanson.

Recommendations of the Building Sub-Committee

Chairman of the Building Sub-Committee, Mr. K. Webber, outlined to the meeting
the following points and recommendations:

1. The Committee had agreed that this project must be of permanent nature, to be
a worthy Centennial project,and one which would fill a community need.

2. Council had not yet decided on locations for various buildings in the Civic
Centre complex; therefore, the building site had not been finalized.

3. First plans had been revised to add space and the Committee still hoped that
it would be possible to put even a part-basement under the building; they had
now accepted the revised plan with the proviso that some alterations may be

r ,Jl made, and thus, the sub-committee was recommending that the total committee
approve same, which would mean approaching Council for an additional $12,000.00
for the extra 670 square feet as shown in the revised plan.

During the discussion on the recommendations, it was suggested that the Centennial
Building architects be in liaison with the Municipal Hall architects, and Mr.
Stibbs also suggested that possibly the Centennial School architects should be
contacted to make sure of overall co-ordination.

The meeting agreed to give the Building Sub-Committee authority to proceed with
drawings and specifications, subject to the approval of the site location by the
co-ordinating architects and also subject to the approval of the project by
the Federal Centennial Committee.

Motion Moved by K. Webber, seconded by T. Killingsworth
That the report of the Building Sub-Committee be accepted.

Carried.

Minutes Moved by K. Webber, seconded by T. Killingsworth

1 That the minutes of the general meeting of April 14L and committee minutes of
April 21st and April 28th be accepted as circulated.

Carried.

Budget Mr. Mitchuk advised that a budget would be brought down as soon as possible.

The meeting requested that D. Cunnings ensure proper distribution of Centennial
calendars and medallions.

Motion Moved by K. Webber, seconded by R. B. Stibbs
That Mr. Mitchuk be empowered to look into the matter of medallions and celebrations
and bring back a report duo the next meeting; and that he be directed to present
a budget to -the next meeting.

Carried.

Committee Members

Moved by Mrs. Currie, seconded by Mrs. Schwab
That, because P. J. Filiatrault had declined an appointment to this Committee
because of pressure of business, Mr. D. Cunnings be authorized to approach
Mr. Leo Comeau.

Carried.

- continued -
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June 15, 1966 i

Centennial SiRns'

Moved by Mrs. Currie, -seconded by R. Stibbs
That a letter be sent to the Provincial Committee in Victoria, asking what signs 

.e,J
might be available to Municipalities.

Carried.

Centennial Book Cover

Mr. Stibbs reported that schools had been notified of the contest and results
would be forwarded to the Committee.

Bronze Plaque

The meeting requested that a bronze plaque for the Centennial tree be included
in the budget.

Boy Scout Committee Meeting

It was recommended that the Programme Committee meet with the Boy Scout Committee
for an evaluation of this year's "Steak-Outs' and to formulate plans for next year.

Babe Ruth Tournament

A Centennial Babe Ruth Baseball Tournament would be held in Blue Mountain Park
on July lst week-end and members were requested to attend, if possible. -01

Historical Society y

Moved by Mrs. Currie, seconded by K. Webber
That the Programme sub-Committee contact the Historical Society with a view to
co-operating in the opening of the railway station.

Carried.

Outstanding Accounts

Moved by R. Mitchuk, seconded by R. B. Stibbs
That outstanding accounts be paid.

Carried.

Centennial Lacrosse Game

Moved by R. B. Stibbs, seconded by T. Killingsworth
That letters be written to the Salmonbellies, Adanacs and the New Westminster
Centennial Committee, with a view to having one lacrosse game played for a
"Centennial Cup", as an annual event, with the cup to be provided by the two
Centennial Committees.

Carried.

Correspondence

Moved by R. B. Stibbs, seconded by Mrs. Schwab
That Mr. Mitchuk be loaned a Centennial calendar, medallion and map for his
presentation to the next general meeting of the Chamber of Commerce.

Carried.

Barkerville Show

Moved by K. Webber, seconded by T. Killingsworth
That we write the School Board, requesting the use of the Little Theatre in the
Centennial High School for this show.

Scrap Book

Carried.

Moved by Mrs. Currie, seconded by T. Killingsworth
That we purchase a scrap book, to be kept by Mrs. Schwab; also a guest book,
both of which would be forwarded to the Historical Society at the close of the
Centennial Celebrations.

Carried.

The meeting agreed that Mr. Edwardson be requested to take official photographs,
as requested by the Committee.
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CLext Meeting

The meeting agreed that sub-committees only would meet during the summer,
with a general meeting to be called in September.

Adjournment

Moved by K. Webber, seconded by R. Mitchuk
That the meeting adjourn: 9:40 p.m.

Carried.

y ........................CHAIRMAN

.. ., ~CRETARY



DISTRICT OF COQUITLAM CENTENNIAL CELEBRATIONS COM1VTITTEE

June 15, 1966.

A meeting of the Building Sub-Committee of the District of Coquitlam Centennial
Celebrations Committee was held at 7:00 p.m., on Wednesday, June 15th, 1966, in
the Council Chambers of the Municipal Hall, 1111 Brunette Avenue.

Present were: Chairman Ken Webber, Co. J. P. Clarke, R. Boileau, T. Killingsworth
Staff: D. Cunnings, Mrs. M. Rines.
Architects: K. Russcher, A. K. Hanson

Minutes of April 21, 1966

Moved by R. Boileau, seconded by T. Killingsworth
That the minutes of- the Building Sub-Committee meeting of April 21st be
approved as circulated.

CARRIED.

Revised Building Plan

It was suggested that two areas be reversed so that the teen lounge would be
adjacent the office, moving the crafts room into the space presently designated
as office. There was also further discussion on the location of the kitchen.

Clotion Moved by R. Boileau, seconded by T. Killingsworth
That the plans be accepted, with the proviso that changes discussed be looked into
by D. Cunnings and the Chairman.

CARRIED.

Authorization to develop working drawings and site testing was witheld pending
Council decisions on the Civic Centre complex.

Mr.. Cunnings requested permission to investigate the feasibility of receiving
grants for senior citizen and child day care programmes.

Furniture and Equipment - Mr. Cunnings reported that he had a list of furnishings
and equipment to recommend to the architect as a result of a tour of community
centres, and noted that furnishing in certain rooms or areas had been donated
by various groups. The meeting agreed that this should be investigated in
the Fall.

Mr. Russcher pointed out that there may be a parking problem but that Council
was considering the acquisition of two lots to solve the problem; however, the

~? Council was also considering a change in location of the new Municipal Hall
which could affect the site of the Centennial Building as well.

Motion Moved by R. Boileau, seconded by Mrs. S. Currie
That we recommend to the Centennial Celebrations Committee that Council be
approached for an additional $12,000.00 for the extra 670 square feet as shown
in the revised plans.

CARRIED.

Motion Moved by R. Boileau, seconded by T. Killingsworth
That Council.advise this Committee as soon as possible as to the location of
this building, so that we may proceed.

CARRIED.

Adjournment

Moved by R. Boileau, seconded by T. Killingsworth

,~ 
That the meeting adjourn.

'
CARRIED.

~~
Next Meeting

~~ The next meeting will be at the call of the Chairman.
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June 279 196

;Res. No. ...........................

` A meeting of the Centennial Celebrations sub-committee was held in e Parks
Recreation Office on Monday, June 279 19669 at 8:00 p.m.

Present: Chairman Mrs. So Currie, Mr. Ja Robinson, Mr. Ted Killingsworth, Mr.
Do Cunnings.

Minutes of April 28L '1966

Mowed by J. Robinson, seconded by To Killingsworth
That the minutes of April 28 be adopted as circ6lated.

Carried.

Correspondence

Crowri®Zellerbach Samples - The Chairman instructed Mr. Cunnings to have the
samples disseminated throughout the business establishments for their information
and consideration.

Como Lake Fishing Derby

Mr. Cunnings was instructed to write the Fish & Game Club, confirming the fact that
the Centennial Committee is very interested in holding this event again in 1967,

r and thereafter making it an annual event, in co-operation with the Parks and
Recreation Department.

'Student Poster Contest

The Secretary was requested to secure the names and addresses of the students who
submitted drawings.

May Day Committee

The Secretary was requested to arrange a joint meeting of the Centennial Celebrations
s-Lib-committee and the May Day Committee, to discuss the disposition of the May
Day.Committee funds.

Invitational Centennial Swim Meet

Moved by T. Killingsworth, seconded by J. Robinson
That the Centennial Committee be requested to subsidize this worthy meet, in the
amount of $300,00.

Carried.

Mr. Cunnings advised the meeting that the swim meet is scheduled for Saturday,
July 23rd, 1966.

ro~,isional Budget Recommendations to Finance Committee

Poster Contest-. $25.00
Scout Steak-out-. $300.00
Fishing Derby: $65.00
Babe Ruth Baseball Tournament: $45.00
Outdoor Church Service-. $50.00
Senior Lacrosse Challenge Trophy: $100.00
Front page of B.C. Centennial Edition: $160.00
Purchase of the Red Almey Centennial Tree: $3000
Centennial Calendars: $1,400.00.
Medallions: $81.00
Centennial Celebrations sub-committee conference expense: $5.00
Men's Blazers-. $362.25
Women's Blazers: $184.13
Official Centennial Committee Ribbons: $6.00
Miscellaneous Events: $1,000.00

1966 TOTAL: $3,786.38

- continued -
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Proposed 1967 Provisional Budget Items

Pioneers' Picnic
Pioneers' Awards Dinner
Baby Contest
Beard Contest
Historical Society Show
Centennial Arena Show
Fishing Derby
Centennial Swim Meet
Centennial Invitational'Indoor Track Meet
Interdenominational Church Service

TOTAL

Adjournment

Moored by T. Killingsworth, seconded by J. Robinson
That the meeting adjourn.

Carried.

$ 500.00
lOQ0.00

2000.00
200.00
300000
1000.00

czn nn
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DISTRICT OF COQUITLAM CENTENNIAL CELEBRATIONS COMMITTEE

JOINT DISTRICT OF COQUITLAM MAY DAY & CENTENNIAL SUB COMMITTEE 
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July 6, 19

A, special meeting of the District of Coquitlam May Day Committee and
Centennial Celebrations Sub-Committee was held in the Recreation Department
Office on Wednesday, July 6t, 1966, at &00 p.m,

Present:
May Day Committee Members- Mrs. Alice Gamache, 947 Blue Mountain St.

Mr. R. (Ken) Reusch, 1104 Sprice Ave.
Mr. Frank Crawley, 622 Smith Ave.
Mrs. Shirley Koette, 549 Brookmere Ave.
Mr. E. M. Gueho, 611 Shaw Ave.

Centennial. Celebrations Sub-Committee Members:
Mrs. Shirley Currie, Sub-Committee Chairman
Mr. Da Cunnings, Executive Secretary

Purpose - Mrs. Currie stated that the purpose of this joint meeting was to
discuss the disposition of the funds held by the May Day Committee, in light of
the Centennial Celebrations planned for the District of Coquitlam.

May Day Secretary-Treasurer's Report

Mrs. Alice Gamache, Secretary-Treasurer, reported that her records showed a bank
Y balance of $1,126.18 in the May Day savings account; and $323,29 in a current

account. Total May Day bank balance as of 1962: $1,449°47.

1963 May Day Expenditures: On July 5!h, 1963, a $100.00 expenditure was approved
to assist in the opening of the District of Coquitlam Sports Centre.

1964 - On March 119, 1964, a $25°00 grant was approved to the Blue Mountain
Red Wing Soccer Club.

May Day Committee Bank - the meeting was advised that the Royal Bank, North
Road & Lougheed, is the official bank of the May Day Committee.

In light of the quiescent state of the May Day Committee, the May Day members
present were asked if they would entertain transferring all or a portion of
the May Day account,to the District of Coquitlam's Centennial Celebrations
Committee, for celebrations purpose.

Motion Moved by Mr. Gueho, seconded by Mrs. Alice Gamache
That all remaining May Day funds be transferred to the District of Coquitlam's
Centennial Committee, on the proviso that a sum of $500000 be extended for the
sole purpose of developing a permanent full display in conduction with the Parks
Department Centennial Garden, to commemorate the District of Coquitlam's May
Days; and that this portion of the garden be marked by a bronze plaque.

CARRIED.

Transfer of May Day Accounts

Moved by Mr. Frank Crowley, seconded by Mrs. Shirley Koette
That Mrs. Gamache be instructed to issue a cheque to the District of Coquitlam
Centennial Celebrations Committee, in the amount of the remaining funds and,
further, that all May Day accounts be officially closed.

CARRIED.

May Day Committee Records

Moved by Mr. Manny Gueho, seconded by Mr. Frank Crawley
That Mrs. Alice Gamache be authorized to turn over all May Day documents in her
possession to Mr. D. Cunnings, of the Coquitlam Recreation Department, and, further,
that Mr. Cunnings search out all former May Day documents and films held in the
Municipal Hall vault and arrange to officially transfer these documents to the
District's Historical Society.

CARRIED.

:f
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Special Centennial-May Day Ceremony

The following recommendations were made to the Districtes Centennial Celebrations
' Sub-committee.

1. To arrange an actual Maypole Dance

2. To contact all former District of Coquitlam May Queens and invite them to
attend this special Centennial ceremony at their own expense. It was
recommended that the newspapers should be utilized to advertise the fact that
former District of Coquitlam May Queens should contact the Centennial Office
in the District of Coquitlam.

Former May Day Committee Members

The Centennial Committee was advised that all May Day records are presently in
the Municipal safe and by searching out these May Day files, a list of former
May Day Committee members could be compiled.

Mrs. Currie informed the May Day Committee that this special Centennial event
would be held in conjunction with the Scout Steak-out in Blue Mountain Park
in 1967.

Financial Documents

Mrs. Alice Gamache turned over all financial documents to Mr. D. L. Cunnings,
Executive Secretary of the Centennial Celebrations Committee, along with two

,* cheques, made out to the District of Coquitlam Centennial Celebrations Committee.

Acknowledgement

On behalf of the District of Coquitlam Centennial Celebrations Committee, Mrs.
Currie thanked the members of the May Day Committee for making available these
May Day funds, to assist the Centennial Committee in their celebrationsjduring
the years 1966-67.

Adjournment

Moved by Mrs. Gamache, seconded by Mr. Gueho
That the meeting adjourn.

CARRIED.

Next May Day special event committee meeting to be held at the

home of Mr. E. M. Gueho, 611 Shaw Avenue, to finalize the

Centennial May Day plans and select the appropriate May Day

wine.
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